
“And now these three remain, faith, hope, and love.  But the greatest of these is love.”               
1 Corinthians 13:13 

Agapé is the Greek word for God’s unconditional love.   

In order to be part of the global solution to stop the spread of Coronavirus, in “love” for all 
God’s people, we have decided to cancel all retreat guest groups and special events at both 
Camp Agapé and the Kure Beach Faith Center from March 22 through April 30.  On April 6th 
we will reassess the situation as it pertains to guests for the month of May. 

We do not make that decision lightly, but our highest priority is keeping our staff, guests, 
volunteers and families safe and healthy. Plus, it’s really hard to do camp 6 feet apart: Camp is 
about relationships: eating, playing, worshipping, and growing together is what it’s all about. 
We are simply challenged to do those things right now. 

We want you to find comfort and strength as you spend time with family and friends in a safe 
and secure environment.  

We seek to share with you as much information as possible during this time of uncertainty so 
please, send us your questions via social media, email or give us a call and we will be sure to 
answer them to the best of our ability! And you may read our latest update on COVID-19 at the 
link, below. 

Know that the Agapé + Kure Beach Ministries staff prays for you each day.  We are certain the 
outcome of this defining moment is secure, because we hold fast to the promise of Scripture in 
the words of Isaiah: 

“So do not fear, for I am with you; do not be dismayed, for I am your God. I will strengthen you 
and help you; I will uphold you with my righteous right hand.” 

 


